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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: CPAF screening process to begin soon; Smoking Cessation Service webinar; July Drug Tariff Watch; BOPA cancer training.

CPAF screening process to start later this month
The 2022/23 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire will be available for completion from approximately 1am on Monday 18th July 2022 until midnight on Wednesday 31st August 2022.

Completion of CPAF is now a requirement of contractors' Terms of Service. Therefore, contractors must complete the screening questionnaire and, if required, the full CPAF questionnaire. PSNC has published a Briefing to provide guidance on the screening process.

Learn more about the CPAF screening process 

Smoking Cessation Service webinar
NHS England is hosting a one hour webinar about the NHS Community Pharmacy Smoking Cessation Service for community pharmacists and their teams and NHS tobacco dependence colleagues, on 12th July 2022 at 7pm. 

The webinar will provide information about the service, support with service implementation for acute trusts and provide some top tips and lessons learned from those already offering the service. 

Register for the webinar

July Drug Tariff Watch
PSNC's Dispensing and Supply Team has created a summary of the Drug Tariff changes for July 2022. This includes details of additions, deletions and category and price changes. 

See the July 2022 Drug Tariff Watch

Let’s communicate cancer training
Contractors are reminded that the British Oncology Pharmacy Association’s (BOPA) Let’s Communicate Cancer training has now been added to the Health Education England e-learning for healthcare website. The course is aimed at all members of the pharmacy team and consists of four modules aimed at helping pharmacy team members to communicate better with their patients about cancer. 

Learn more about this training
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